
ARVP REPORT NL 

2021-2022 

 

 

September 13 – 17, 2021 – Attended UNE Convention where I was voted in as ARVP for NL 

October 6, 2021 – Attended Mandatory Vaccine Policy and Updated Vaccine Policy meetings (Zoom) 

October 13, 2021 – Attended virtual Atlantic Team Meetings (Zoom) 

October 19, 2021 – Attended UNE National Executive Meeting (Zoom) 

October 26, 2021 – Attended Mandatory Vaccine Policy and Updated Vaccine Policy meetings (Zoom) 

October 27, 2021 - Attended virtual Atlantic Team Meetings (Zoom) 

October 28, 2021 – Attended the Corner Brook Child Care Rally  

October 28 – 29, 2021 – Attended Rocky Harbour Take Back the Night & Sisters in Spirit Vigil - Local 

90265 and Rocky Harbour Women’s Committee 

November 4, 2021 - Attended virtual Atlantic Team Meetings (Zoom) 

November 8, 2021 - Attended the Grand Opening of the new PSAC Regional NL office on behalf of the 

UNE.   

November 15, 2021 - Attended virtual Atlantic Team Meetings (Zoom) 

November 17, 2021 – Attended Mandatory Vaccine Policy and Updated Vaccine Policy meetings (Zoom) 

December 6 – 7, 2021 - Attended Rocky Harbour 90265 GM  

December 14, 2021 - Attended a meeting of the Steering Committee for All Presidents Conference 

(Zoom) 

January 10, 2022 - Attended a meeting of the Steering Committee for All Presidents Conference (Zoom) 

January 17, 2022 – Attended Membership Engagement Committee meeting (Zoom) 

February 1, 2022 - Attended a meeting of the Steering Committee for All Presidents Conference (Zoom) 

February 8, 2022 – Attended virtual Atlantic Team Meetings (Zoom) 

March 1, 2022 - Attended virtual Atlantic Team Meetings (Zoom) 

March 8, 2022 - Attended a meeting of the Steering Committee for All Presidents Conference (Zoom) 

March 15, 2022 - Attended virtual Atlantic Team Meetings (Zoom) 

March 21, 2022 – Attended AGM for Local 80018 Louisburg NHS (Zoom) 

March 29, 2022 - Attended virtual Atlantic Team Meetings (Zoom) 



 

Really am enjoying learning with the Atlantic Team and looking forward to meeting in person.  I feel we 

would be far more beneficial if we could have training in the very near future.  We have been planning 

for our seminar for June and we are planning an Atlantic tour.  We have all attended others AGM as 

observers to learn and assist where we can.  

 

Presented respectfully 

 

Gail Budgell 

ARVP NL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


